Welcome / Recognition of Visitors / Membership Reminder

Announcements

Local elections were held on November 7th. Our new City Council District #6 member is Tariq Scott
Bokhari. Our new CMS School board member for district #5 is Margaret Marshall.

Tomorrow morning, November 14th, Pinewood Elementary is having an open house event for K-5
parents. Families will be able to meet with the staff and faculty. Classrooms will also be open so that
parents can see the environment that their kids will be in when they come to school at Pinewood.

The next 2nd Friday Social will be held at The Roasting Company, 1601 Monthford Drive, on Friday
December 8th starting at 6:00 pm

The Madison Park Book Club (now Mad Book Club) is reading Born A Crime |s Low by Nadia Hashimi.
They will meet to discuss the book on Tuesday, November 28th at 6:30 pm at a yet-to-be-determined
location. For more info, contact Gay Hurst at gay.hurst@gmail.com

The folks in Selwyn Park Neighborhood have scheduled a meeting on Thursday, November 16th @
7:00 pm to discuss the planned improvements to the greenway access trail at the end of Buckingham.
The meeting is a 4807 Buckingham Drive.

CROWN update: Kids at Nature Day on Park Road Park from 10am — 1pm on November 18. There
will be finishing, nature walks, fun activities and it’s free. Everyone welcomel!!!

Community Reports

Summary

Larceny from Auto| 2
Larceny-Other 2
Residential Burglary 1

Total

Listing

20171013-0902-00 13-0CT-2017 300 SENECAPL | Lasceny from Auto
20171015-0954-02 15-0CT-2017 1800 TYVOLA RD cher
20171018-1202-07 18-0CT-2017 300 SENECAPL | Lasceny from Auto
20171107-1456-01 07-NOV-2017 700 FAIRBANKS RD _ Residential Burglary
20171108-0916-03 08-NOV-2017 5800 WEDGEWOOD DR Lasceny-Other

Tips from Officer Mo: Keep serial numbers documented and have them readily available

Treasurer’s Report

Nov 1-Nov 30

6-Nov Public Storage -62
14-Nov Russell Hodge -29.97
15-Nov Dunkin -17.95

30-Nov Fatcow -103.99

MP Balance 7425.67
WF Balance 7425.67

President’s Report

The group bike ride from Madison Central Park to Open Street 704 on Sunday October 15th was quite
successfull. Matt Magnasco lead 30+ folks over to the event. Special hanks to CMPD for providing an
escort across Woodlawn Road.

On Wednesday October 25th, CMPD sponsored an On The Table CLT roundtable discussion at
Carribou Coffee in Park Road Shopping Center. About a half dozen folks from Madison Park attended.
The purpose of the meeting was to “come together and talk about ways to make our community more
connected, dynamic, and opportunity-rich.”

Plnewood Angel Tree

Pinewood Open house for Madison Park Residents


mailto:gay.hurst@gmail.com

e Tree Banding

Speakers
« Bill Nichols, Queens University and Randall Associate Athletic Director

+ Tennis Center building with community room is coming. Folks in our neighborhood are
welcome to use that room when open.

* We can use the tennis courts there is a schedule on the Parks and Recs site. There are 13
courts. If they are not being used for league or match play then they are wide open for drop-in
play. Courts are lit until 10:30pm.

» The Field Hockey field is open from 7am — dusk. We can also use that.

» The cross country course for Queens is currently at McAlpine and they do not anticipate it
becoming part of the master plan for this location.

» Several folks from our neighborhood will coordinate a formal response on behalf of our
neighborhood to move the soccer field. They will contact Lee Jones (County) and Bill
(Queens).

November Meeting reminders
The next MPHOA meeting will be on Monday, December 11th at 7:00 pm. Speakers TBD.

Our December 8th, The 2nd Friday Social will be at The Roasting Comapny, 1601 Montford Drive
starting at 6:00 pm.



